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WHAT’S HAPPENING 
A column used to promote non-profit community events as well as a bonus promo for our advertisers. 

If you wish to have your non-profit event listed please contact the Town Office. 

OCTOBER 1-31 Donor’s Choice Campaign, Details on last page of newsletter 

OCTOBER 11 EOL Happy Hour, Eatonia Oasis Living, 3pm – 5pm 

OCTOBER 18 Cash Bingo, Eatonia Oasis Living, 7:00pm 

OCTOBER 26 Zombie Walk (1/2 km), 6pm, Meet @ EOL for Registration & Judging 

OCTOBER 26 Fall Tradeshow, Eatonia Arena, 10am – 5pm 

OCTOBER 26 “Spec”tacular Halloween Party, Eatonia Community Hall, 8:00pm  

OCTOBER 27 Eatonia Fowl Supper, Eatonia Community Hall 

OCTOBER 31 Donor’s Choice Campaign, Details to follow in the October Newsletter 

NOVEMBER 2 United Church Silent Auction, United Church Basement, 2pm – 4pm  

NOVEMBER 8 & 9 Ballroom Blitz, Eatonia Community Hall, Advanced Tickets Only 

NOVEMBER 14 Mature Drivers Refresher Course, Eatonia Community, 9am – 3:30pm, Preregistration required at Eatonia Agencies  

NOVEMBER 15 Cash Bingo, Eatonia Oasis Living, 7pm 

NOVEMBER 16 50th Wedding Anniversary for Stan & Judy Fitzpatrick, Eatonia Community Hall, 7:30pm, Everyone Welcome 

NOVEMBER 19 Eatonia Oasis Development Annual General Meeting, Eatonia Town Office, 2:00pm  

NOVEMBER 21 Town of Eatonia Public Meeting, Eatonia Community Hall, 7pm 

NOVEMBER 23 Tea & Bake Sale, St. Paul Lutheran Church, 2pm – 3:30pm 

NOVEMBER 23 Homebased Business & Craft Christmas Fair, Eatonia Community Hall 

YARD CLEAN-UP 
First Wednesday of the month   

The town crew will be going around 
picking up grass clippings, leaves, 

and twigs on 
Wednesday, October 2nd  

Please have everything in clear 

plastic bags. Pick-up will be in the 

BACK-ALLEY starting at 8:00am.  

COUNCIL’S MESSAGE 
 

September has come to an end and hopefully the rain will come to an end too.   
 

The pool has come to a close and the arena is gearing up to have the ice put in at the end of October. Which will 

occur after the Chamber of Commerce Annual Tradeshow on October 26th.  
 

Many events happening this fall and winter, be sure to keep your eyes open for posters regarding them. A huge 

shout out to ALL the committees in town. Your commitment and efforts to these events/fundraisers is absolutely 

amazing. Without all your hard work our community would not be where it is today. So with that we THANK YOU! 
 

Thank you to all the residents in town who are continuing to recycle. Your efforts in this matter definitely have not 

gone unnoticed. If you have just moved to the community and are unsure of all the product that can go in to your 

recycle bin or are in need of a pick-up schedule please stop by the town office or visit our website at 

www.eatonia.ca.  
 

At the last council meeting the council of the Town of Eatonia passed the Protective Services Cost Recovery Bylaw 

No. 2/19 where the cost of fire prevention, suppression and emergency response services will be charged to the 

property owner who receives the service.  This means that residents will be responsible for paying their own fire 

protection services.  This will come into effect on January 1, 2020.  You will find more information regarding this on 

page three of this newsletter.  

Please mark Thursday, November 21st on your calendar as we will be hosting our annual town meeting for all 

residents of Eatonia to attend. Do you have something you’d like to discuss at an open forum? Some topics that we 

were hoping to discuss; Property Taxes, Paving, Fire Protection Services, Garbage/Recycling Pick-up, Town operating 

& Capital Budget. We can’t guarantee that we’ll have all the answers, but if you let us know before the meeting we 

can be more prepared specifically on that topic to help make constructive use of everyone’s time.  
 

Halloween falls on a Thursday this year; please slow down and watch out for the kids and adults out trick or treating. 

The residents at Eatonia Oasis Living will be looking forward to handing out candy and seeing all the costumes so be 

sure to stop in. 
 

Happy Thanksgiving! 
 

Yours truly,  

Town Council 

 

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER 2019 TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

Monday to Friday 

9:00am – 12:00pm 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 

Closed Weekends & Stat Holidays 
 

Closed Monday, October 14th for  

Thanksgiving Day 
 

 

NUISANCE GROUND HOURS 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday  

1:00pm – 6:00pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday  

9:00am – 12:00pm 
 

Closed Sundays &  

Stat Holidays 
 

Closed Monday, October 14th for 

Thanksgiving Day 

 

 

http://www.eatonia.ca/


 

P a g e  2 | 16 

 

EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN www.eatonia.ca 
   

EATONIA NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the Town of Eatonia 

Rates: 
Regular Classifies (5-6 Lines) 

Paid in advance RATE $12 OTHERWISE $21 

Box classified ads $21 
 

1/8 Page Ad $19 

1/4 Page Ad $37 

1/2 Page Ad $58 

Full Page Ad $105
 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/4 Page Ad $20 

1/2 Page Ad $28 

Full Page Ad  $51 
 

GST is not included in above pricing 
 

PH: 306-967-2251 Fax: 306-967-2267 

Email: newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net 
 

**DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS IS THE  

22ND OF EACH MONTH** 

TAXES 
 

From July – December, 2019 a 1% penalty per 

month will be charged on all current taxes still 

outstanding. In January, 2020 a 10% penalty will 

be charged on all outstanding taxes. 

 

  
 GARBAGE PICK-UP 

  

Please have your bin out on the street  

by 7:00 a.m. 
 

Monday, October 14th             

Monday, October 24th  

 
 

RECYCLING PICK-UP 
 

Please have your bin out on the street  
by 7:00 a.m. 

 

Thursday, October 10th            
Thursday, October 24th  

 
 
 
 

CONDITIONS OF ADVERTISING ACCEPTANCE 

INCLUDING DISPLAY 

All advertising is subject to publisher’s approval. 

Proofs of the advertisement will be sent out to all 

advertisers prior to printing. Any errors thereafter we 

will not accept responsibility for. We ask that all ads 

are submitted in a timely manner to allow enough 

time to process the proofs. 

PLEASE READ YOUR AD 

 

 

The town will be having the main sewer lines 
flushed October 3rd – 5th. 

 

The streets being flushed this year will be 1st 
Avenue, 2nd Avenue, 3rd Avenue, Peters Court, 
Allen Court, 1st Street West (between 3rd & 4th 

Avenue), and the first block of Main Street South 
(100 block). Any residences or businesses 

located on the streets where the lines are being 
flushed could notice a foul odour or gurgling in 
your lines. If you notice this, pour water in your 
floor drain. If you have any questions, please 

contact the town office.          
 
 
 
 

mailto:newsletter.eatonia@sasktel.net
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On September 10, 2019, the council of the Town of Eatonia passed the Protective Services Cost Recovery Bylaw No. 

2/19 where the cost of fire prevention, suppression and emergency response services will be charged to the property 

owner who receives the service.  This means that residents will be responsible for paying their own fire protection 

services.  This will come into effect on January 1, 2020.     

The Town of Eatonia, R.M. of Chesterfield No. 261 and R.M. of Newcombe No. 260 established a fire protection 

district which is known as the CEN Fire Protection Association.  This association provides fire protection services to all 

residents within the boundaries.   

Below is a breakdown of the fees they charge for fire protection services:   

SERVICE PROVIDED      FEE CHARGED  
Rural Call Out for the 1st Hour    $1,000.00 
Urban Call Out for the 1st Hour    $1,000.00 
Extra Call Out Hours Prorated After 1st Hour  $500.00 per hour prorated  
Man Hours       $15.00 per man per hour prorated  
Extrication for the 1st Hour     $500.00 
Extrication After the 1st Hour     $500.00 per hour prorated  
Oil Field Call Out to Industrial Site    $1,800.00  
Non Production Call Out After 1st Hour   $450.00 per hour prorated  
Single Engine Aircraft Tanker (SEAT)   As invoiced by the Provincial Government 
 
If the fire department is dispatched for a false alarm, the property owner will be charged a fee as per the rates set 
out above.  A false alarm is any incident in which fire personnel are paged or respond to a fire alarm system or 
security alarm system that is activated by mistake or as a result of a malfunction.  Make sure to check your fire or 
security alarm system on a regular basis to avoid a false alarm.   
 
Make sure to check with your insurance broker to make sure that you have coverage for fire protection services in 
your policy.   
 
If you have any questions about the Protective Services Cost Recovery Bylaw, please contact the town office or a 
council member.   
 
 

If you have a home/tenant/condo policy with Wawanesa, you automatically have $10,000 coverage for 

Fire Protection Services built into your policy. Higher limits are available at a cost of $10.00/$1000. 

If you have a home/tenant/condo policy with SGI Canada, you will have to buy this coverage 

separately. This cost is $20.00 for the first $5000.00 of coverage and $10.00/$1000 for higher limits.  

If you have any questions or would like to have this coverage added to your policy, please contact our 

office. 

The Staff at Eatonia Agencies Ltd. 

306-967-2201 
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5:00pm – 8:00pm 

Registration 
 

5:00pm – 2:00am 

Beer Gardens 
 

6:00pm 

Catered Supper @ Rink 
 

8:00pm 

Ball Game 
 

 

 
8:00am – 10:00am 

Registration 

Pancake Breakfast 
 

10:30am 

Parade 
 

10:00am – 4:00pm 

Heritage Park Tours 
 

11:30am – 4:30pm 

Show & Shine 
 

1:00pm – 5:00pm 

Pool & Park Games 
 

Throughout the Day 

Beer Gardens & Ball Games 
 

Time TBA 

Mini Tradeshow at the Hall 

School Tours 
 

6:00pm 

Catered Supper @ Rink 
 

9:00pm 

Cabaret (Must be 19+ to 

attend) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
9:00am – 11:00am 

Pancake Breakfast 
 

10:00am – 4:00pm 

Heritage Park Tours 
 

11:00am – 12:00pm 

Church Service 
 

1:00pm 

Local Music 
 

3:00pm 

Family Scavenger Hunt 
 

7:00pm – 7:30pm 

Fashion Show @ the 

Community Hall 
 

At Dusk 

Outdoor Movie in the Park 

(location TBD) 

 

Fireworks 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CENTENNIAL REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

Registration opens on Saturday, October 26th.  Anyone planning on attending the centennial is asked to register.  Tickets 

will not be available at the door for meals.  Registration will be done online through the centennial website, 

www.eatonia2020.com with the method of payment being a credit card.  For those not able to register online, you should 

contact Lindsay at 306-460-4407, after October 26th, 2019, and it can be done over the phone. 

PRICING 

(Prices include 2 suppers, 2 breakfasts and access to the weekend's events.  Adult tickets include a ticket to the cabaret on 

Saturday night.) 

 
**Please note that packages cannot be customized.** 
 

Adult (19+years) - $95 

Teen (13-18 years) - $75 

Junior (5-12 years) - $40 

Child (4 & under) - free 

Come see us at the Trade Show on 

October 26th to see the new Centennial 

logo, merchandise and a very special 

commemorative raffle item. 

http://www.eatonia2020.com/
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Eatonia Health Center 
IS PLEASED TO OFFER THE FOLLOWING MEDICAL SERVICES 

 

Physician Services 1-2 days/ week (Tuesday/Wednesday) 
 

Lab Collection Services Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 
 

Home Care Services Monday – Friday  

(After hours call 306-463-4944 and leave a message) 
 

Foot Care and Wellness Program 
 

Meals on Wheels 
 

Visiting Professional Services are available for Dietician, Public 

Health Nursing, Occupational Therapy, Speech Pathology, 

Mental Health and Addictions. 
 

Reception Hours are 

Monday 8:00-1:30 

Tuesday 8:00- 4:30 

Wednesday 8:00-2:30 

Thursday 8:00-2:30 

*Reception hours have changed* 
 

Services subject to change, please call reception to book all 

appointments at 306-967-2591. 

 

EATONIA HERITAGE PARK 

The Eatonia Heritage Park board invites our residents to 

utilize the refurbished Eaton house which now houses a new 

bathroom.  Consider small gatherings ie. card parties, 

birthday, anniversary or meetings. Contact a board member 

for further details. 

We would also like to thank Ross & Lorrie Cooke for the 

construction of the new bathroom using materials that 

compliment the era of the house – fabulous job.  Our thanks 

go to Michael Ford of Plainfield, IN who donated his motor 

car to our heritage site.  Ross also arranged the moving of a 

shed donated by the Larocks to house the motorcar.   Thanks 

to Big Sky Rail for installing track for the motorcar and 

Nancy Jasman for donating the moving wheels required to 

move the shed. 

Thanks also to our local artists from the school, as well as 

Annette Palmer, Jenny Hagan and Chris Attrell for displaying 

their artwork in the house and station this summer. 

We look forward to Old Fashion Christmas when we will 

have sleigh rides and offer refreshments.  
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Our Sincerest Thank You 
 

On June 23, 2019 Jordan was in a serious MVA. Thankfully, local residents 
stopped and found his truck, calling 911. To them, we are forever grateful. 
Our first responders were quick to arrive and provided incredible care, and 
thank you doesn’t seem enough, as we are incredibly lucky to have such a 
great team of volunteers. To the wonderful local lady who called and notified 
us so that we could see him before he was airlifted away, thank you. STARS 
did an amazing job, treating him in flight and transporting him directly to 
where he needed to be, at the RUH. We are grateful to the care he received 
there, and then in order to bring him home, a few short weeks later, the 
Mantario Lions and several members of the community helped with 
donation, and allowed for us to purchase a lift bed, before he could come 
home. The outpouring of support we received was incredible. The prayers, 
well wishes and support we received was overwhelming to say the least. 
Jordan has many months of physio ahead of him, but he is here with us, he is 
back to school when not in physio and for that we are so very grateful. This 
community may be small, but it is nothing short of amazing, and for that, we 
thank you.  
 

Sincerely, 

Blaine & Janelle Layton 

 

 

The Eatonia Chamber of Commerce 

is again having a Dessert Booth at the 

Trade Show on October 26. 

Therefore, we are requesting 

donation of pie(s). 

Please bring your pie(s) to the booth on 

Saturday A.M. 

 
 

Thank you for your assistance. 

It is greatly appreciated. 

The Eatonia Chamber of Commerce 
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Somerville  

Digital Sign 
Somerville Digital Sign is a unique advertising digital 

sign to advertise your business needs, community 

events, birthdays, baby announcements, 

anniversaries, engagements and “Will You Marry 

Me?” announcements. 

Commercial spots are 10 seconds long, minimum of 

288 reps/24 hours a day, 7 days a week. 

Creative designs by our Digital Sign Animator are 

available upon request. 

Cost: $60/week Commercial/Business Promotions 

$25/week Community Events & 

Announcements  

*Taxes not included in prices 

*Prices subject to change 

 

Creative designs for an animated commercial or a 

static commercial can be discussed at time of 

booking. 

Please call our Digital Sign Coordinator Gwen Britton 

at 306-460-7130 if you have any questions or if you 

would like to discuss your options. 

 

 

Somerville Digital Sign 

BINGO Game starting October 1, 2019 
 

Each week a bingo number will be posted on the digital sign. 

Bingo cards can be picked up at Town Office or Somerville 

Farm (2014) Ltd. Office anytime between  

September 6th and September 30, 2019. 

First game is 1 line anywhere on the board. 
 

 

Questions call/see Gwen Britton, Digital Sign Coordinator 

at 306-460-7130. 

 

Sweetheart Pollinators 
 

Is looking for a semi tractor to share, borrow, 

partner or lease from a local farmer to deliver our 

product, in our van body, to Spruce Grove, AB. 

Approximately 10 trips per year  

(mostly late fall and winter) 

 

Call Neil Specht @ 306-463-8864 

The Junior Spartans Football Team would like to 

extend a huge thank you too Good to Go 

Rentals (Norm Neigum and Darla Dorsett) for 

donating the lights for our evening football 

game. It was a great experience for the kids 

and lots of fun. 
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The Eatonia Oasis Development Inc. 

Annual General Meeting 

will be held 

November 19, 2019 

at 2:00 p.m. 

in 

Eatonia Town Office 

Council Chambers 
 

Agenda will include 

*presentation of financial report 

*election of directors 

*report of recent updates at the motel 
 

If you are interested in joining the Eatonia Oasis 

Development Inc. Board of Directors, or want to view a 

motel room to see the updates after the meeting please 

attend. 
 

Everyone is welcome to attend the AGM. 

 
 

Tea & Bake Sale 

Saturday, November 23rd 

2:00pm – 3:30pm 
 

 

 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 

113 2nd Avenue East 

Eatonia, SK 
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OCTOBER  RECREATION NEWS 
 

 

Gwen is in the process of offering advertising opportunities at our arena and outdoor pool.  Please check off 
any additional signage you would like to sponsor.  These additional options are first come first serve. 

The prices to advertise are; 

____4x8 coroplast sign for the 2019/20 year is $500.00 each       

NEW!! ____Swinging Doors for the 2019/20 year (6 available) is $200.00 for a 2’x 3’ decal each 

NEW!! ____Dressing Room Door for the 2019/20 year (4 available) $500.00 for a 2’x 3’ Alupanel each 

NEW!! ____Decal or Chloroplast signage on the Entrance lobby wall for the 2019/20 year $10,000.00 

NEW!! ____Banner 2’x 3’ on the metal fence at our outdoor pool for the 2020 spring/summer season  

         (200 available) $300.00 each 

 

It is the responsibility of the company to pay for the making of their own sign. 

For business signage to be made, please call Willi at Insight Sign & Decal at 306-463-3977.  

Insight Sign & Decal has quoted these prices for Signage to be made. These are basic prices and each 
customer price may be different according to what they want made. 

4x8 coroplast sign $395 – 25% = $ 296.25 

2’x 3’ Decals $16.80 per sq ft printed 

2’x 3’ Alupanel $182.00 

2’x 3’ Banner $150.00 

Entrance Lobby Wall please call Willi for a quote and this would be your responsibility for signage to be 
made. 

Please send/drop off a payment of items selected above payable to the” Eatonia & District Recreation 
Board” in a cheque, debit payment or money order.  We will then pick it up and display it at the arena for 
you. 

All companies are asked to please have a payment mailed to us no later than October 31, 2019. The Eatonia 
& District Recreation Board would like to thank all companies in advance for their cooperation.     

Thank you for considering the opportunity to advertise at the Eatonia Memorial Arena & the Eatonia 
Outdoor Pool, which benefits both your company and our community.  

If there are any questions, please contact Gwen Britton at 306-460-7130, fax (306) 967-2267 or email 
eatoniarec@sasktel.net 

 

mailto:eatoniarec@sasktel.net
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A C T I V I T I E S / E V E N T S  T H I S  M O N T H :  

- M O R N I N G  E X E R C I S E S ,  B A K I N G ,  M A N I C U R E S ,  C R A F T S  W I T H  M A R I E ,  

B I N G O ,  C A R D S / G A M E S  

- S H U F F L E B O A R D ,  T I L E  R U M M Y  

- C H I L D R E N  F R O M  A M Y ’ S  P L A C E  C A M E  T O  V I S I T  A N D  P L A Y  S O M E  

G A M E S !  

- T H E  S T U D E N T S  F R O M  K I N D E R G A R T E N  T O  G R A D E  1 2  W E R E  I N  A N D  O U T  

O F  E O L  A N D  A L L  A B O U T  T O W N  F O R  “ C H A R A C T E R  D A Y ”  S O  M A N Y  

S M I L E S ,  Y O U N G  A N D  O L D !  I T  W A S  A  W O N D E R F U L  A F T E R N O O N !  T H A N K  

Y O U  F O R  I N C L U D I N G  U S  I N  Y O U R  D A Y !  

- M A D E  C A B B A G E  R O L L S  F O R  T H A N K S G I V I N G  D I N N E R !  

 

C H E C K  O U T  O U R  F A C E B O O K  P A G E  T O  S E E  P I C T U R E S  O F  O U R  

A C T I V I T I E S !  

 

A  B I G  T H A N K  Y O U  T O  A L L  W H O  H A V E  C O N T R I B U T E D  T O  O U R  G R O W I N G  

P R O J E C T  2 0 1 9 .  W A T C H  F O R  D E T A I L E D  L I S T !   

 

Happy Birthday wishes go out to 

Bill Wardill! 
 

Thank you to the United Church 

ladies for hosting the Monthly 

Birthday party! It was a great 

afternoon of music and visiting! 

 

 

 

 

Resident Update:  We currently have 14 residents living at E.O.L. 

We offer our heartfelt condolences to the friends & families of Marlene 

Harksen and Carl Miller. May you find comfort in knowing they are 

suffering no more.   
 

If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of our facility, 

now or in the future, talk to Cora at (306)967-2447 for more information.  

Ask us about the EOL Resident Support Program and the Personal Care Home 

Benefit! 

 

 

 

CARDS/GAMES 

TUESDAY 

2:00 to 3:30 

Everyone Welcome!! 

EXERCISES!! 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday. 

Thank you to Amanda 

Longmuir and Gwen Britton 

along with Vicki Oomen, for 

leading exercises! 

Everyone Welcome!! 

BINGO!! 

Thursday 

2:30 to 3:30 

Bring your quarters! 

 

Thank you to our Volunteers: 

-Donna Lothammer and Janine Specht for helping with Crafts! And of course, Marie Smith 

for organizing the sessions! 

-Gwen Britton for arranging Family Cash Bingo! And to Trista Kelly for helping and Scott 

Hilts for calling the numbers!  

-Thank you to everyone who comes to EOL for exercises, BINGO and other activities! It 

makes the residents feel like they are part of the community! 

 

If anyone would like to volunteer their time – helping with an activity, serving snacks, 

visiting etc, please contact Vicki or Cora at 306-967-2447.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Thank you to all the men and women who provide the church services 

at Eatonia Oasis Living.  Fulfilling the residents’ spiritual needs is an 

important part of their care, and everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very 

much.  Our services are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone would 

like to join us. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

 

EOL HAPPY HOUR!! 
(HOSTED BY THE EOL BOARD OF DIRECTORS) 

OCTOBER 11TH  

3:00 TO 5:00 
GOOD DRINKS! GOOD FOOD! GOOD TIMES! 

EVERYONE WELCOME! 

The Eatonia District Health Care Foundation provides the Handivan for the residents of E.O.L. whether it be for appointments, 
trips to go sight-seeing or shopping…Thank you for this!   

If there is anyone who would like information on the trips that are planned, contact Vicki at 967-2447.  You are more than 
welcome to join us! 

 

 

Thank you to everyone 

who has made a 

contributions of any kind 

to our facility. We 

appreciate it from the 

bottom of our hearts!! 
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PRAIRIE OASIS CAMPGROUND UPDATE….. 
 

The campground revitalization project began in 2012 after winning $4000.00 from the Prairie Centre 

Community Project Contest. Since then we have upgraded the 8 original sites with water, sewer and power, we 

have installed a new transformer so that we are able to have power and water to the 12 news sites that were 

built. We have re-planted established trees, planted new trees, added drip lines for watering, put up fencing, 

and ordered a new sign for the highway. We build a new cement pad between the Co-op grocery store and 

Fitness Centre and now are in the process of moving the old “Lions Kitchen” to downtown. Our last project is 

to build new wheelchair accessible shower/washrooms and we are very excited to say that we have partnered 

with the Eatonia Co-operative Committee for funding, and the new shower/washroom facilities are in the 

process of being built and will be completed before the Eatonia Centennial Celebration!! 

This project wouldn’t have been possible without the donations from the people and service groups in our 

community. To date we have received $40,966.03 in donations from the following organizations and people 

and we have fundraised $77,549.71. 

- Prairie Centre Credit Union   - Mantario Lions Club 

- Eatonia Bull-A-Rama Committee  - RM of Chesterfield #261 

- Eatonia Fowl Supper Committee  - Ray & Leah Cooper 

- Clifford & Iris Brummund   - Ken & Elana Somerville 

- Bryan, Sam & Ken Somerville  - Eatonia Small Business Loans Committee 

- Somerville Farms (2014) Ltd.  - Daryl Lothammer 

- Eatonia Co-operative Committee  - Eatonia Chamber of Commerce 

- Nutrien Ag Solutions   - Martin Enterprises Inc.  

- Chris & Whitney Inkster   - Ritchie Bros Auctions 

- Eatonia Oasis Players  

 

We will continue to fundraiser for this project and will be dong the BBQ at the Consignment Auction and we 

are going to be starting the “Chase the Ace” fundraiser again this fall. Watch for details!! 

 

We appreciate everyone who has donated their time or materials to this project. It has been a huge undertaking 

but in the end it will be worth it for the residents of Eatonia, guests of Eatonia, and the businesses of Eatonia! 

 

If you have any questions or would like to donate to this project, please feel free to contact any one of the 

committee members.  

 

 

Leah Cooper  Joanne Bredy 

Bob Peters  Troy Becker 

Sam Somerville Annette Palmer 

Darlene Olson  Debbie Adams 
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PERFORMANCE DATES 

NOVEMBER 17, 2019 
TICKETS GO ON SALE 

Watch for posters for further information or  

check out our Facebook page 

JANUARY 23, 24, & 25, 2020 

Like us on Facebook 

‘Eatonia Oasis Players’ 
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DONOR’S CHOICE CAMPAIGN 

OCTOBER 1st - 31st 

October is the month of Thanksgiving.  A time of appreciating and a time of sharing. 

And this is the time to consider giving to charities of your choice. Local organizations depend on your financial 

contributions. Donor’s Choice is an easy way to donate with the added convenience of a single charitable 

donation receipt. 

 

The campaign will continue without canvassers.  Appreciation is extended to Eatonia Town Office and Eatonia 

Agencies for their congenial cooperation.  Please remember they are places of business and be respectful of 

their staff’s time. Those who are confined to their home may call a committee member to request their donation 

be picked up. 

To donate: Oct.1 – Oct.31 

 1. Cut the pledge form printed below, from the Newsletter. 

 2. Complete it as desired with your donation total. 

 3. Make cheques payable to Donor’s Choice for the total amount. 

 4. Options to obtain your official tax deduction receipt: 

     a) take form with cash or cheque to Eatonia Town Office 

                     or  b) take form with cash or cheque to Eatonia Agencies Ltd. 

                     or  c) mail form and cheque to Donor’s Choice, Box 35, Eatonia, SK  S0L 0Y0 

                                      (receipt will be mailed to you) 

IMPORTANT:  We are unable to accept postdated cheques or donations later than Oct. 31 

                         so please don’t delay with your good intentions.  

 

2019 Committee members are Belva Martin, Bev Dahl, Debbie Kroeker, and Sharon Price. Thank you for your 

continued support for Donor’s Choice. Your gifts truly matter! 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

EATONIA    -   LAPORTE    -    MANTARIO 

DONOR’S CHOICE CAMPAIGN 

PLEDGE  FORM 

 

NAME: _________________________________________________________   

 

1. The Arthritis Society $_______  13. Canadian Red Cross Society $_______ 

2. Canadian Cancer Society $_______  14. Heart & Stroke Foundation of Sask. $_______ 

3. West Central Crisis Centre $_______  15. Sask. Lung Association  $_______ 

4. The Salvation Army  $_______  16. Schizophrenia Society of Sask. $_______ 

5. Sask. Abilities Council $_______  17. Canadian Cystic Fibrous Foundation $_______ 

6. Multiple Sclerosis Society $_______  18. Cemetery Fund  E_____  M_____ $_______ 

7. Canadian Bible Society $_______  19. AIDS Saskatoon   $_______ 

8. SK. Cerebral Palsy Assoc. $_______  20. Alzheimer Society of Sask.  $_______ 

9. Canadian Liver Foundation $_______  21. Canadian Diabetes Association $_______ 

10. Kidney Foundation of Can.$_______  22. Eatonia Oasis Living   $_______ 

11. Can. Mental Health Assoc.$_______  23. Eatonia Community Services Co-op $_______ 

12. C.N.I.B.   $_______              Other________________________ $_______ 

TOTAL:    $_______ 

 


